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7th March 2023  

 

 

Reception Trip to Mudchute Farm 
 

  
Dear Parents & Carers,  
  
We are excited to share that Reception are going to be visiting Mudchute Farm on 

Tuesday 28th March. This will be a great opportunity to develop our understanding of the 
world and link to our topic of ‘the environment’.   
  
We will be leaving school just after 9am so please ensure your child is in school on time for 
registration. We will be taking public transport to and from the farm, and children will be 
back in school before the end of the school day to be collected as usual at 3.10pm.  
 

Children will need a packed lunch and water on this day. Even if your child usually has a 

school meal, please complete the form via the link below by 9am on Tuesday 14th March if 
you require a packed lunch provided for your child by the school kitchen for this trip.  
 
Form: https://forms.office.com/e/dRa1Mi5g6U 
 
We would really appreciate adult volunteers who are available to join us on our trip. Please 
let us know as soon as possible if you can help.  
   
Kind regards,  
  
 

 

Miss Osborne 
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